August 31, 2019

Coos County Planning Dept.
Attn: Jill Rolfe

250 N. Baxter Street
Coquille, OR 97423

Re: Order from hearings officer REM-19-001
Dear Mr. ANDREW H. STAMP,

Let’s be fair it is not in the best interest of all parties to reopen the record on the limited issue of the
scope and effect of U.S. Coast Guard. People have been fighting this project for over fourteen years.
Any more delay of the denial is abuse. The project was rejected over and over and only returns because
of the thousands of dollars that ICEP has doled out to our sfime ball politicians who take influence
monies for this terrible project.

My recreation (fishing, clamming, crabbing, kayaking) are not for sale or trade by the State of Oregon
or Coos County.

I clearly proved with my model of the LNG ship transit in Coos Bay is in reality an exclusion zone that
violates my Public Trust Rights.

Please deny this application with prejudice this has gone on long enough. This project needs to
g0 away.

Sincerely,

Power Hooker Tackle Company 1..1..C.
Chuck Erickson-member

PO BOX 1083

Coos Bay, OR 97420
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